





CHAPEL HILL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

200 PLANT ROAD, CHAPEL HILL, NORTH CAROLINA 27514 VOICE/TTD: (919) 968-2784 • FAX: (919) 932-2923

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and Town Council

FROM:

Parks & Recreation Commission

Andrea Rohrbacher, Chair

uper de AR.

SUBJECT:

Open Space Acquisition Recommendations

DATE:

October 16, 2002

The Commission met on October 16, 2002 and voted unanimously (7-0) to recommended that the Council authorize the Manager to investigate potential open space parcels anywhere in the Town or the Town's ETJ as long as the properties meet the Council's earlier adopted criteria for purchase of open space.

Voting yes were: Andrea Rohrbacher (Chair), Pam Hemminger (Vice Chair), Robert Broad, John Covach, Pete Schwartz, Terri Tyson, and Diane VandenBroek